

Glasgow City Council Land and Environmental Services 231 George Street Glasgow G1 1RX

By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk

PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org

web: www.gobike.org

Ref: GCC/CPG

29 February 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Glasgow City Council Fastlink Route - Whitefield Road to Elder Street, (Traffic Regulation) Order 2015 (Amendment No.1)

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this proposal. We are pleased that some of the inconsistencies of the Fastlink Route are now being addressed and that for this section the bus lanes will, or has already on the ground, become kerbside.

We note that in your letter to GoBike and in your Notice of Proposals you state that "All nearside bus lanes will now be accessible to local buses, taxis and cycles". Could you now please confirm that all nearside Fastlink bus lanes, and not those just in this section, will now be open to cycles?

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!